
Jeffrey Sneddon has been selected to 

serve as the Workforce Training and 

Continuing Education Executive Director at 

College of Eastern Idaho (CEI). Jeff comes 

to CEI with over twenty years of 

management in the inter-related fields of 

workforce development, business 

assistance, and economic community 

development.  

His extensive experience includes nine years implementing workforce 

development initiative in partnership with the Maine Department of 

Labor/Career Center system, the Kennebec Valley Community College, and 

Maine Job Corps. Jeffrey earned his MBA from the University of West Florida. 

CEI is confident that Jeffrey will prove to be a valuable member of the team 

and a skilled leader at our new and growing community college. 

 


